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TOTAL PROJECTED RESOURCES AT THE CHAPTER
AND SUBPROGRAM LEVEL IN 2012
In response to the request of the Chair of the Working Group to Review the Proposed Program-Budget, the General Secretariat is providing the two attached tables showing the total projected resources at the chapter and subprogram level in 2012 based on the Regular Fund Proposed Program-Budget, projected Specific Fund income, and projected Indirect Cost Recovery (ICR) income.

The table entitled, “Total Program Budget 2012 – All Funds,” shows the dollar amount of resources projected to be available to each subprogram, broken down into Object 1 (Personnel) and Objects 2-9 (Non-Personnel) funds. 

The table entitled, “Projected Personnel Costs – All Funds,” shows the number of positions and the corresponding dollar cost in each subprogram, for both the Professional and General Service categories.

The totals shown in these tables add up to an overall budget level of $159,162.3, or $927,800 higher than the one that appears in the original Proposed Program-Budget for 2012. This is due to a higher than anticipated expenditures that the General Secretariat will incur in the Indirect Cost Recovery account, to wit:

[image: image1.emf]Original Budget 158,234.5 $    

1 P01 National Offices 81.8

N-P Nat Offices 216.0

Board External Audit 250.0

Terminations 80.0

Taxes 300.0

927.8

New total 159,162.3 $    
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